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Alicia Ferguson

From: Public Hearings
To: Josh Desjarlais
Subject: RE: 951/989 Johnon Development Permit with Variance

From: Josh Desjarlais  
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 11:03 AM 
To: Public Hearings 
Subject: re: 951/989 Johnon Development Permit with Variance 

 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

 

I am a Victoria resident, and a business owner/operator in the Harris Green District. 

Please accept this as showing support for the above-mentioned development. 

New developments such as this one will continue to contribute to the growth of our downtown and help 
with the stability of downtown business.  

  

Josh Desjarlais 

Amplify Hair Studios 

103-860 View Street 
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Pamela Martin

From: Dj Hennessy 
Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 8:04 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Re: 951 Johnson/ 989 Johnson Street

Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I am writing to express my support for the property located at 951 Johnson Street.  As a Victoria resident and 
also someone who works Downtown.  I am excited to see this City grow.  
 
Adam Hennessy 
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Pamela Martin

From: Bijan Neyestani 
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 2:22 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: 951 Johnson Street (and 989 Johnson Street)

 
Mayor & Council 
City of Victoria 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC 
 
Re: Development Proposal at 951 Johnson Street (and 989 Johnson Street) 
 
Your Worship & Members of Council: 
 
As owners and developers of "Legato" now under construction at 960 Yates Street, and adjacent to the above noted 
address, we write to lend our support to the design of the building proposed for this site. 
 
We have had an opportunity to review the application as it effects our building and generally as an appropriate design and 
planning of this important corner site in Downtown Victoria. 
 
We understand that the applicant has requested a height variance in order to achieve greater setbacks between the 
proposed development and neighbouring buildings. A taller building with smaller floor plates will allow the developer to 
this. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Alpha Project Developments Ltd. 
Bijan Neyestani, President 
 
 
 
------ End of Forwarded Message 
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Pamela Martin

From: Regan McGrath <regan@getmetrics.ca>
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 3:09 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Support for 951-989 Johnson Development, February 11, 2016 Permit Variance 

Hearing.

Dear Mayor Helps and Council, 

This letter is to express our support for 951/989 Johnson Development for their upcoming permit variance hearing February 11, 2016.

As taxpayer residing in Victoria, and as a business owner in Victoria, I support the approval of the height variance application, and 
responsible development in Victoria on the whole.  I have the pleasure of working with Dan Cox and related groups and would like to
indicate my overall support for all of their development projects to Council.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely,  

Regan McGrath, CPA CA 
CEO & Founder Metrics Chartered Accounting  
 
 

 
 
www.getmetrics.ca 

e. regan@getmetrics.ca 
c. 250-896-8808 
 
This e-mail may be confidential. Unauthorised use is prohibited. E-mail is inherently vulnerable and we will use alternate means upon request. 

 




